
     

 

Tikokino Primary School Newsletter 

Dear Parents, Caregivers & Friends,     
 
Welcome back to Term 4 everyone, I hope you 
have all had an opportunity to have some quality 
family time over the break. Term 4 is a fast paced 
full on term with many events. We have athletics, 
production, camps to Mohaka for Year 6-8, Ranui 
for Years 3-5, an overnight stay at school for Years 
1 & 2, Music Concert; and like always, lots of sports 
too. 
 
During the holidays we had the pleasure of 
shortlisting, interviewing and employing two new 
teachers for next year. We are delighted to have 
employed Jessica Shewan as principal release in 
the senior school and Emily Lewis as junior 
classroom teacher. Many of you already know 
Jessica and I look forward to you meeting Emily.  
 
Today we have our annual athletics competition 
with Argyle, Sherwood and it's great that Ongaonga 
are joining us this year too. Thank you to all parents 
who are helping out with transport etc.  
 
We are thrilled to have the Science Hub completed 
and we're rapt with it. A huge thank you to the main 
contributors who have been Gary Pidd our 
architect, Steve Elmers our very accommodating 
painter, and most importantly, Tyson Wynn the 
builder. To our Home and School parents, if it was 
not for you, we wouldn’t have any equipment to go 
in it. We have loved having no major 
restraints when purchasing equipment for the hub 
so thank you! Please parents, whenever you are 
here, come and see the finished result and see the 
opportunities we can now give our students to 
teach them about the world around them. 
Technology is developing at a crazy pace and 
within reason, we need to keep up with it! 
 
Next week on Tuesday 22nd we have our two 
production performances. Our Matinee is at 1:00pm 
and we are thrilled to have a couple of local schools 
attending. The evening performance starts at 
6:00pm which we hope all parents, siblings etc can 
come along to. 
 
Please remember that next Thursday is a Teacher 
Only Day. 
 
Have a great weekend. 
 
Regards, 
Hamish. 
 

Welcome to our newest students, Maelee – Room 1, 
Pippa – Room 4 and Arlo - Room 3. 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Tikokino 100% 
- Today, Tomorrow, Together 

Week  7  Term 2.  
  June 
 April ,  2018 

Phone: 06 8565 833 
office@tikokino.school.nz 
Principal: Hamish Natusch  
 
Term 4, Week 1   14th – 18th October 2024 
 
 
Week 4, Term 4  30th Oct – 3rd Nov 2023   



2024 Important Dates for Your Calendar 
17th Oct: Athletics (Arygll East, Sherwood & Tiko) 
18th Oct: Athletics PP Day  
22nd Oct: Matinee School Production @ 1.00pm 
22nd Oct: Evening Production @ 6.00pm 
24th Oct: Teacher Only Day (School Closed)   
25th Oct: Hawke’s Bay Day 
28th Oct: Labour Day 
29th Oct – 1st Nov: Years 6-8 Camp Mohaka 
7th-8th Nov: Years 3-5 Ranui Farm Park Camp 
11th Nov: BOT Meeting @ 7.00pm Room 4 
19th Nov: CHB Interschool Athletics 
29th Nov: Room 1 Camp at School 
5th Dec: Music Concert at the Hall @ 5.30pm 
9th Dec: BOT Meeting @ 7.00pm Room 4 
12th Dec: Year 6-8 Bush Block Hunting Trip 
17th Dec: Prizegivng @ 6.00pm 
18th Dec: Last day of Term 4 
 

 

It is a National requirement that you let 
us know if your child is unwell or away 
from school for any reason. Please phone 

027 2083358 or use the link on our website. 
 
NOT ON THE BUS TODAY? Please let 
Hamish know if your child/ren are not on 
the bus and he will let Hayley know. 
20km speed limit past a stationary school bus. 
 
 
 

 
 

If you would like to advertise in our newsletter, please email the school: 
office@tikokino.school.nz 

 
 

Tikokino Cummunity Hall 
Thursday 24th October 

$60.00 / Doors open @ 6.00pm. 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

2 x Marshalls Still Needed! 
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